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MANAGEMENT/OWNER SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBER INFORMATION (CONFIDENTIAL)
Pursuant to Section 119.071(5), Florida Statutes, social security numbers collected by an agency are confidential and exempt from Section 119.07(1), Florida Statutes, and Section 24(a), Art. I, of the State Constitution. The requirement must be relevant to the purpose for which collected and must be clearly documented.
Below please enter the name and social security number of each individual listed on the Management/Owners Information table of the annual/quarterly/periodic report. If additional space is required, print more pages.
	Name
	Social Security Number

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     

	     
	     
	     
	     


The requirement for social security numbers is mandatory.

Section 119.071(5), Florida Statutes, gives authority for an agency to collect social security numbers if imperative for the performance of that agency’s duties and responsibilities as prescribed by law. Limited collection of social security numbers is imperative for the Office of Insurance Regulation. The duties of the Office of Insurance Regulation in background investigation are extensive in order to insure that the owners, management, officers, and directors of any insurer are competent and trustworthy, possess financial standing and business experience, and have not been found guilty of, or not pleaded guilty or nolo contendere to, any felony or crime punishable by imprisonment of one year. In establishing these qualifications and the Office of Insurance Regulation's responsibility to ensure that individuals meet these qualifications, the legislature recognized that owners, officers, and directors of a company are in a position to cause great harm to public should they be untrustworthy or have a criminal background. To meet the legislative intent that these people are qualified to be trusted, having the identifying social security number is essential for the Office of Insurance Regulation to adequately perform the background investigative duty. There are many individuals with the same name, without this identifying number it would be difficult if not impossible to be reasonably sure that the correct individuals are identified and verify they meet the statutorily required conditions.

